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GENERAL PUBLIC SERVICES, COMMUNITY SAFETY & INFRASTRUCTURE 01/01/2025 - 30/11/2025 

WORK PROGRAMME 

 

No. Items to be 
considered 

Link to 
Strategic 
Plan 

Date of Next 
Meeting 

Purpose of the Report How the work 
will be done 

Responsible 
Officer 

Outcome Expected 

January 2025 
 

1.  Electric Vehicle 
Charging 
Strategy 
 

 14 Jan 2025 
 

Review of the public 
consultation on the 
Electric Vehicle Charging 
Strategy and adoption. 

Electric Vehicle 
Charging 
Strategy 
 

Tom Rankin, 
Principal 
Sustainable 
Travel Planner 
and Transport 
Officer 
 

 

2.  Animal Welfare – 
Fixed Penalty 
Notices 
 

 14 Jan 2025 
 

This report updates 
Members on the new 
powers conveyed by The 
Animals (Penalty Notices) 
(England) Regulations 
2023 and the 
accompanying Statutory 
Guidance which officers 
must consider when using 
these powers and seeks 
authority from Members to 
consider and as 
appropriate make use of 
fixed penalty notices 

Animal Welfare – 
Fixed Penalty 
Notices 
 

Emma 
Sheridan, 
Associate 
Director – 
Environment 
 

 

3.  Budget 
Management 

 14 Jan 2025 
 

This report covers this 
committees financial 

Budget 
Management 

Sally Riley, 
Finance 
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2 

Report P6 
 

position over the medium 
term (2024-2027) as at 
Period 6 (end of 
September) 

Report P6 
 

Business 
Partner 
 

4.  Electric Vehicle 
Charging 
Strategy Public 
Consultation 
Review 

 14 Jan 2025 
 

 Electric Vehicle 
Charging 
Strategy Public 
Consultation 
Review 
 

Tom Rankin, 
Principal 
Sustainable 
Travel Planner 
and Transport 
Officer 
 

 

March 2025 
 

5.  Budget 
Management 
Report P10 
 

 18 Mar 2025 
 

This report covers this 
committees financial 
position over the medium 
term (2024-2028) as at 
Period 10 (end of 
January) 

Budget 
Management 
Report P10 
 

Sally Riley, 
Finance 
Business 
Partner 
 

 

6.  Local Cycling 
and Walking 
Infrastructure 
Plan 

 18 Mar 2025 
 

 Local Cycling 
and Walking 
Infrastructure 
Plan 
 

Tom Rankin, 
Principal 
Sustainable 
Travel Planner 
and Transport 
Officer 
 

 

7.  Bus Services 
Update 
 

 18 Mar 2025 
 

A report to provide an 
update on the bus 
services which Three 
Rivers District Council 

Bus Services 
Update 
 

Tom Rankin, 
Principal 
Sustainable 
Travel Planner 
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3 

support. and Transport 
Officer 
 

8.  Parking 
Management 
Programme 
Policy 

 1 Jul 2025 
 

 Parking 
Management 
Programme 
Policy 
 

Tom Rankin, 
Principal 
Sustainable 
Travel Planner 
and Transport 
Officer 
 

 

 


